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SHOOTING INVESTIGATION 
 
 
 
On Wednesday night, September 28, 2022, at about 11:59 PM, Torrance Police Officers 
responded to a report of shots fired near the 2300 block of Torrance Boulevard.  Upon arrival, 
officers found shell casings and were informed one male adult had been transported to a hospital.  
This appears to be an isolated incident, and there are no known additional victims. 
 
Torrance Police Detectives are currently conducting an in-depth investigation and working to 
identify the suspect(s) involved. 
 
The Torrance Department hopes and expects the victim to stabilize, however, the extent of the 
injuries is unknown.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Sergeant Ron Salary 
Torrance Police Department Public Information Officer 
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This investigation is being conducted under the command of Torrance Police Captain Martin 
Vukotic of the Special Operations Bureau.  Anyone with information regarding this incident is 
encouraged to contact the Torrance Police Department (310) 328-3456. 
 
 

mailto:RSalary@TorranceCA.gov

